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The ISO received these submissions on January 30, 2013.  The accompanying supplemental submission 
packages are saved on the ISO’s secure website.  Attached are the cover letters regarding information 
about these submissions.  The ISO is considering these as comments to the draft 2012-2013 
Transmission Plan.  
 
 
Regional Transmission, California ISO  



 
 

John Jontry 
Manager, Transmission Planning 
San Diego Gas and Electric 
8316 Century Park Ct., CP52A 
San Diego, CA 92123 
Ph: (858) 654-1577 
Fax: (858) 654-1692 
Email: JJontry@semprautilities.com 

Robert W. Sparks, P.E. 
Manager, Regional Transmission South 
Market & Infrastructure Development 
California Independent System Operator 
P.O. Box 639014 
Folsom, CA 95763-9014 
(916) 351-4416 voice 
(916) 351-2264 fax 
E-Mail: rsparks@caiso.com 
 
January 30th, 2013 
 
Subject:  SDG&E Request Window project submissions – 2012 Transmission Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Sparks, 

The purpose of this letter is to formally submit the following reliability project through the 
ISO’s 2012/2013 Transmission Planning Process to comply with NERC CAT B criteria.  

 1) Install Synchronous Condensers at San Luis Rey 230kV Substation 

I am confident that the accompanying supplemental submission package meets the ISO’s filing 
requirements and look forward to receiving our validation letter. Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

John Jontry 

mailto:JJontry@semprautilities.com
mailto:rsparks@caiso.com


 
 

John Jontry 
Manager, Transmission Planning 
San Diego Gas and Electric 
8316 Century Park Ct., CP52A 
San Diego, CA 92123 
Ph: (858) 654-1577 
Fax: (858) 654-1692 
Email: JJontry@semprautilities.com 

Robert W. Sparks, P.E. 
Manager, Regional Transmission South 
Market & Infrastructure Development 
California Independent System Operator 
P.O. Box 639014 
Folsom, CA 95763-9014 
(916) 351-4416 voice 
(916) 351-2264 fax 
E-Mail: rsparks@caiso.com 
 
January 30th, 2013 
 
Subject:  SDG&E Request Window project submissions – 2012 Transmission Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Sparks, 

The purpose of this letter is to formally submit the following reliability project through the 
ISO’s 2012/2013 Transmission Planning Process to comply with NERC CAT B criteria.  

 1) Install Synchronous Condensers at SONGS Mesa 230kV Substation 

I am confident that the accompanying supplemental submission package meets the ISO’s filing 
requirements and look forward to receiving our validation letter. Please feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

John Jontry 

mailto:JJontry@semprautilities.com
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